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Congratulations to Dr. Bincy Abraham, gastroenterology/hepatology, who has 

earned the inaugural Fondren Distinguished Professorship in Inflammatory Bowel 

Disease. This position was created to support a nationally renowned physician-

scientist who will bring vision and drive to our inflammatory bowel disease program 

and develop bench-to-bedside research to enhance the program's clinical, 

educational and research goals.  

  

Dr. Anthony Brissett has been elected to the Board of Directors for the American 

Academy of Facial Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, his term will start in March. 

Part of his responsibilities include initiating educational opportunities for members 

and residents and increasing the involvement of the Baylor residents in the 

organization's activities.  

 

 

Dr. Bin Teh was recently honored with the Phoenix Award from the Pink Door, an 

organization that supports women with cancer, at its annual Night of the Phoenix 

Gala. We cannot think of anyone more deserving.  

 

 

 

Congratulations also to Dr. Andrew Lee, chair of the Department of Ophthalmology, 

who earned a spot on the list, "50 Ophthalmologists To Know - 2016" by Becker's 

Hospital Review. Great job!  
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